CENTRAL LYON BOARD MINUTES

June 20, 2013
The Central Lyon Board of Directors met in special session in the Board Room of the Central Lyon Community School at 12:00 P.M. with the following members present: President Steve Sieperda, Vice President Judy Gacke, Directors Chet DeJong and David Jans. Superintendent Dave Ackerman, Board Secretary Jackie Wells. EL/MS Principal Dan Kruse also attended.  Director Gail Van Berkum was absent.  
The meeting was called to order at 12:02 P.M. 

Gacke moved to approve the agenda; Jans seconded, carried 4-0.

In Old Business, Gacke moved to approve the administrator/supervisor benefits for 2013-2014.  DeJong seconded, carried 4-0.  

DeJong moved to approve the textbook fees for 2013-2014 with $10 of casino funds used to supplement the textbook fee to make the final cost of the fee $30 for grades PS-8 and $40 for grades 9-12.  Gacke seconded, carried 4-0.
Jans moved to approve the free and reduced lunch policy statement and Gacke seconded, carried 4-0.

DeJong moved to adjourn at 12:37 P.M.; Gacke seconded, carried 4-0.

